
 

 

Item 05b 

Salisbury Area Board - 17 March 2011 
Chairman’s Announcements 
 
Childcare Sufficiency Assessment    
 
Local authorities have a duty, under the Childcare Act 2006, to assess the 
sufficiency of childcare in their area and produce a report. Wiltshire’s second report 
has now been drafted and it is out for consultation on the Wiltshire Council website: 
http://www.wiltshire.gov.uk/schoolseducationandlearning/earlyyearsandchildcare/chil
dcaresufficiencyassessment.htm.  
 
Any comments should be forwarded to the early years team using the response 
sheet provided on the website by 20 March 2011. The final report will be published 
on the website before 1 April 2011. 
 
Further information is available from: 
Email: earlyyears@wiltshire.gov.uk 
Telephone: 01225 785674 
 


